
 

 

 

SmarTone successfully acquires additional 900/1800 MHz spectrum bands 

 

(Hong Kong, 18 December 2018) Following the re-assignment of spectrum in 900 and 

1800 MHz bands, SmarTone has successfully acquired additional valuable spectrum in 

these two bands, increasing from 43 MHz to 50 MHz now, with validity for 15 years 

starting from 2021. 

  

SmarTone welcomes the auction result.  We will fully utilise this low frequency spectrum 

to enhance our indoor network quality and customer experience, as well as for 

deployment in future network development such as 5G.  SmarTone will continue to 

invest and optimise network infrastructure, with the aim of offering customers with fast, 

reliable and consistent network experience.  

  

Reference: 

SmarTone has successfully bidden 10 MHz and 20 MHz of spectrum in the 900 MHz and 

1800 MHz bands at $580 million and $760 million respectively. 
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